
 
North American Headquarters 

611 East Wisconsin Avenue  
  Milwaukee, Wisconsin 53202 
 
July 25, 2019 
 
 
Secretary Mark Hogan 
Wisconsin Economic Development Corporation  
201 West Washington Avenue  
Madison, Wisconsin 53703 
 
 
Dear Secretary Hogan,  
 
Over the last few months, incredible progress has been made towards the construction of North America’s 
first and only Gen6 TFT-LCD advanced manufacturing facility within the Wisconn Valley Science and 
Technology Park.  This choice to move forward with our Gen6 facility is due to changing global market and 
supplier conditions surrounding display technology. In June, with Governor Evers present, we began to 
pour the concrete for foundations and footings in advance of vertical construction of the nearly 1,000,000 
square-foot Gen6 facility.   In addition to the nearly 6,500 cement trucks, pouring nearly 65,000 cubic 
yards of concrete for foundations and footings, more than 1,000 jobs across 54 out of 72 Wisconsin 
counties have contributed to construction projects alone.    

To date, Foxconn has awarded over $150 million in construction contracts to Wisconsin-based businesses 
for development and construction within the Wisconn Valley Science and Technology Park.   It is our intent 
to include Significant Capital Expenditures for our Gen6 facility in this year’s Annual Project Report and 
earn Capital Investment Tax Credits from those expenditures. With this letter, we are seeking the 
Wisconsin Economic Development Corporation’s affirmation that such Significant Capital Expenditures 
made for our Gen6 facility located in the EITM Zone will count towards the calculation of Capital 
Investment Tax Credits.   

Thank you again for the support from you and your agency throughout the past years, and we eagerly 
await your response to the above matter. 

 
Regards,  
 
 
 
 
Dr. Louis Woo 
Special Assistant to Founder, Foxconn Technology Group 
  


